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Ohio Turnpike plans for $110 million in roadway 
maintenance and improvements this year  

 

January 10, 2014 (Berea, OH) – The Ohio Turnpike’s 2014, $110 million capital budget was 

approved during last month’s Commission meeting.  Included in the budget are significant 

resources for several ongoing projects such as completion of the third lane, bridge repairs, 

resurfacing, and slope work.  Since the opportunity to accelerate the Turnpike’s base 

replacement project was made possible through the Governor’s Jobs and Transportation Plan, 

two such projects will be performed in both eastbound and westbound directions.    

 THIRD-LANE PROJECT COMPLETION: 

A substantial investment of $21.5 million has been allocated to complete the last section 

of the planned third-lane project from milepost (MP) 59.2 to 64.1 in Lucas County.  Once 

completed, the Turnpike will have a third lane of travel for motorists covering approximately  

160 miles from MP 218 to 59.    

BASE PAVEMENT REPLACEMENT: 

The budget provides for $30.8 million to be spent in 2014 for two base pavement 

replacement projects that will occur in Sandusky County from MP 101.2 – 107.2 (eastbound and  

News from the Ohio Turnpike  
682 Prospect Street  Berea, Ohio 44017-2799 

440.234.2081 (P)  440.234.3881 (F)  

www.ohioturnpike.org 



 

westbound lanes) and in Cuyahoga County from MP 164.8-159.8 (eastbound and westbound 

lanes).  An additional $28.2 million is scheduled to be spent on these projects in 2015 bringing the 

total cost of these two projects to $59 million.   

PAVEMENT RESURFACING 

Two resurfacing projects are schedule for 2014 totaling $17 million.  These projects will 

resurface the pavement from MP 45.5 – 55.5 and from MP 236.2 – 241.2 

BRIDGE REPAIRS/RESURFACING 

Bridge repairs and resurfacings are in the budget for 2014 with $8.7 million dedicated to 

their improvements. The bridge repairs include deck replacements, miscellaneous bridge 

rehabilitations, and substructure repair in various sites.  

A complete list of all projects planned for 2014 is available on the Ohio Turnpike’s website 

under the Construction tab at www.ohioturnpike.org. 

As always, the Commission is pleased to have a full construction season planned, which 

not only provides jobs for thousands across the state, but also helps to keep the Turnpike in the 

excellent condition that is expected and appreciated by our customers.    

Note:  Information regarding these projects, construction zones and/or changes to traffic 

patterns that may affect travel will be posted on the Ohio Turnpike’s website at the start of the 

construction season in April/May.  Additional information is also provided on the Ohio Turnpike’s 

Facebook page at: https://www.facebook.com/OhioTurnpikeCommission  
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